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IN REPLY REFER TO:
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Honorable Paul E. Tsongas

United States Senate

Wa shing ton, D . C. 2 0510

Dear Senator Tsongas:

Recognizing your interest in the Frederick Law Olmsted National Historic Site in

Brookline, Massachusetts, we wish to provide for your consideration a report on
activities over the last year with regard to the acquisition and preservation of
the Olmsted archival collection. This report has been provided to the Committee
on Energy and Natural Resources of the United States Senate and the Committee on

Interior and Insular Affairs of the House of Representatives, pursuant to subsec-

tion 202(c) of Public Law 96-87.

Your interest and support for the programs of the National Park Service are appreci-

ated.

Sincerely yours,

gg$¼¶ Director

Enclosure


